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Cindy Bogorad and Latif Nurani assisted the American Public Power Association (APPA) and the National Rural Electric

Cooperative Association (NRECA) in preparing a white paper “Managing Cyber Supply Chain Risk-Best Practices for

Small Entities.”  The white paper responds to an August 2017 NERC Board of Trustees resolution, issued concurrently

with the approval of NERC’s new supply chain management reliability standards, calling on APPA and NRECA to identify

best and leading practices in supply chain management with a focus on small registered entities.  The white paper is a

useful resource for small registered entities with low-impact Bulk Electric Systems Cyber Systems that seek to strengthen

their existing supply chain risk management practices.
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